
ALPINE CLASSIC DANCESPORT COMPETITION  

FEBRUARY 25&26, 2010  
 

American Fork High School is excited to present the fourth annual Alpine Classic 

Ballroom Dance Festival on the 25
th
 & 26

th
 of February. We look forward to having you 

as our guest at American Fork High school.   

 

Please be aware of the following important information: 

 

Again, this year’s competition will be held over 2 days.  Friday night will be our 

formation competitions, as well as some individual events ending with the team match 

that evening.  Saturday will be more individual events. 

 

General admission is $5 per person, per day.  Limited reserved table seating is available 

for $10 per seat, per day.  To reserve your table seat, please contact Megan Wiblin at 

afcoach@gmail.com . 

 
COMPETITOR FEE: $10 per couple (may enter up to 3 categories). Each 

entry form must include the $10 entry fee. Each man must fill out a 

separate entry form for each partner. There is an additional fee of $5 per 

couple for every additional category entered after the first 3.  

 
Since there are some new age restrictions, we have two different entry forms: one for 

“Syllabus” dancers and another for “Open/Amateur” dancers. Please make sure you 

register with the correct form.  

 

The “Syllabus” entry form is broken up into three age categories: Elementary (K-6th 

grade) students, Junior High (7th-9th grade) students, and High School (10th-12th grade) 

students.  

 

The “Open/Amateur” entry form is now broken up into three age categories: Pre-Teen 

(ages 11 and under), Junior (ages 12-15), and Youth (ages 16-18). YOUR AGE 

CATEGORY IS DETERMINED BY WHAT AGE YOU WILL TURN DURING THE 

YEAR 2011, NOT YOUR AGE AS OF THE COMPETITION DATE. For those dancers 

who are turning 12, 16, and 19, it is very important that you understand this new rule. 

Please make sure you register in the correct age category.  

 

Entry forms are due on Feb 16
th

, 2011. After that date a $10 late fee will be assessed. 

After February 23
rd

, 2011, no late entries will be accepted if they create an additional 

round of competition.  

 

Entry forms can also be downloaded at utahballroom.org.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Megan Wiblin 

American Fork High School Ballroom Dance Directors 

mailto:afcoach@gmail.com

